MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairman John Gunn and Members of the
City of Beacon Planning Board

FROM: Dave Buckley, City Building Inspector

RE: Eligible Facility Request
139 Rombout Avenue

DATE: May 13, 2019

AT&T (the “Applicant”) has submitted an application to make certain equipment
upgrades at the existing telecommunications facility located at 139 Rombout Avenue.
The Applicant states that such application is an “eligible facility request.”

Under Section 223-26.4.C(2) of the City of Beacon Zoning Code, an application for
an eligible facility request must be reviewed by the Planning Board to determine
whether such application is appropriately characterized as an “eligible facility
request,” as defined by the FCC and the City of Beacon.

Based on my review of the matetials ptovided in the application, the proposed
application to install new transmission equipment on the existing tower located at 139
Rombout Avenue will not substantially change the dimensions of the existing tower. I
have prepared the following attached chart to assist the Planning Board in its review.

The Planning Board should deem this application an eligible facility request.



